
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: January-23-15 3:20 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: Eb-2014-0370 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I do not support the the application by Ontario power generation to raise its payment amounts. 
Salaries at OPG are much higher then in the private sector, salary increases are higher then the 
rest of the public service, Employee contributions to pension plans are lower then other public 
sector workers, nepotism is rampant as is retiring collecting pension and doing contract work. 
Rein in these excesses before allowing rate increases. 
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